
From: Seb Cannata
To: Lanzisera, Penny
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: CardioMed of Connecticut; Dr. Raza
Date: Friday, October 19, 2018 2:05:36 PM
Attachments: Cardiomed of CT- Alaron acceptance_10192018.pdf

Cardiomed of CT- RSA_1.pdf

Hello Penny,
The pleasure was all mine. The first manifest is the initial. The second manifest shows receipt at
Alaron Nuclear Services.
Please contact me if I can assist you further.
Have a good weekend
Regards,
Seb
 
Seb Cannata
Northeast Regional Manager
Chase Environmental Group, Inc
500 Four Rod Rd., Suite 106
Berlin, CT 06037
Office (860) 505-8109
Mobile (860) 306-0195
www.chaseenv.com
scannata@chaseenv.com
 

 

Logo

This e-mail message (including any attachments) is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged
information.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
message (including any attachments) is strictly prohibited.
If you have received this message in error, please contact the sender by reply
e-mail message and destroy all copies of the original message (including
attachments).
 
 

From: Lanzisera, Penny [mailto:Penny.Lanzisera@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 1:52 PM
To: scannata@chaseenv.com
Subject: CardioMed of Connecticut; Dr. Raza
 
It was a pleasure speaking with you.  Any documentation you may have would be helpful. 
My email is penny.lanzisera@nrc.gov and phone is 610-337-5169.  Thank you,
 
Penny Lanzisera
Senior HP, US NRC, Region I

mailto:Penny.Lanzisera@nrc.gov
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